Wednesday 12th May 2021

## RSE (Relationships & Sex Education) information

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Department for Education has announced changes to *Relationships and Sex Education* (RSE). All schools will be required to comply with the updated requirements.

This means that we are reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so that we can ensure that our RSE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their:

- Age
- Physical and emotional maturity
- Religious and cultural backgrounds
- Special educational needs and/or disabilities.

We would like to fully involve you in this process, and we really value your input. We are going to be holding a zoom meeting at the beginning of next term (Term 6) to discuss this new RSE curriculum. We will be hosting two meetings for Owls and Kingfishers classes and, then, Robins, Lapwings and Woodpeckers classes. If you would be interested in attending these meetings, please contact the school office for the link.

Owls and Kingfishers – Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> June, 3.30pm Robins, Lapwings and Woodpeckers – Thursday 17<sup>th</sup> June, 3.30pm

In the meantime, please look at the enclosed summary of what all pupils are expected to know by the end of primary school and the draft RSE Policy. If you have any comments, questions, or queries we would really like to hear from you, so please don't hesitate to contact the school office on plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education.

Thank you for all your support.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. S James

**Executive Head Teacher** 

Mr. J Hughes Head of School

